
 

 

BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
Scott Cope 

 

 From: Craig McEwen, Building Inspector/Plan Reviewer  
 To: Kristen Kapelanski, Planning Department 
 Date: October 24, 2018    
 Re: X-Golf – Review #1 
  1134 S. Rochester Rd. 
 Sidwell: 15-22-226-019 
City File: 18-020 
 

The Building Department has reviewed the site plan approval documents received January 23, 2018 for the 
above referenced project.  Our review was based on the Zoning Ordinance, the 2015 Michigan Building Code 
and ICC A117.1 -2009, unless otherwise noted.   
 
Approval recommended.  

 
If there are any questions, please call the Building Department at 248-656-4615.  Office hours are 8 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m. Monday through Friday. 


